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May 14, 2015

Prof. Dr. Ishwari Prasad Dhakal

Dean

Faculty of Animal Science, Veterinary Science
and Fisheries

Agriculture and Forestry University

Rampur, Chitwan and Hetauda, Makawanpur
Nepal

Dear Prof. Dr. Dhakal:

We are very saddened to hear about the severe damage caused by the
earthquakes that struck Nepal on April 25 and May 12.

Please accept our sincerest wishes for the speedy recovery of your country. I
hope you, your co-workers, friends, and family are safe and well after the tragic
events in the country.

Please be safe in the knowledge that friends are thinking of you and your loved
ones. Our thoughts are with you at this difficult time.

Kind regards,
Masaaki Oka, M.D., Ph.D.
President

Yamaguchi University
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Fusanori Miura, Ph.D.

Vice-President
Yamaguchi University



